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OCTOBER

17	IHMS	Fund	Raising	Raffle	Tickets	sent	home

18	Grades	6-8	Immunization	Clinic

20	NO	CLASSES	-	Provincial	Inservice	Day

20	Grade	7	Babysitters	Course

26	1:00PM	Sacrament	of	Confession

27	9:00AM	Divine	Liturgy	atSts.	Vladimir	and	
Olga	Cathedral

31	N.U.T	Day	-	No	Uniforms	Today!


Halloween	Dress-up	(Fun	&	Friendly	costumes)	


NOVEMBER

6		7:00PM	Parents’	Guild	Meeting	(in-person)

8		3:00	-	5:00PM	Uniform	Shop	Open

9		2:00PM	EARLY	DISMISSAL	-	Staff	Meeting

11	Remembrance	Day

14	Fund	Raising	Raffle	Tickets	Due

17	NO	CLASSES	-	IHMS	Administration	Day

24	First	Term	Report	Card	Sent	Home

27-	Dec.	1	Scholastic	Book	Fair	

29	7PM	IHMS	Fund	Raising	Raffle

30	Parent/Teacher	Interviews	(Evening)

FRIDAY,	OCTOBER	20	-	NO	CLASSES

October	20	is	a	Provincial	Inservice	Day.		Educators	across	Manitoba	use	this	
day	for	professional	development.

TUESDAY,	OCTOBER	17	-	DISTRIBUTION	OF	IHMS	FUND	RAISING	RAFFLE	TICKETS

As	indicated	in	the	Fund	Raising	section	of	the	IHMS	Handbook,	one	of	the	fund	raising	events	for	
the	school	year	is	the	2023	Fund	Raising	Raffle.		The	Fund	Raising	Raffle	is	an	important	
fundraising	activity	for	the	school,	and	as	well	has	the	potential	of	distributing	up	to	

$7,000.00	in	prizes	to	the	winners!		Proceeds	will	be	used	for	the	advancement	of	educational	
programs	at	the	school.	

Each	family	is	allocated	2	Raffle	Tickets	to	sell,	valued	at	$50.00	each.		Tickets	will	
be	distributed	on	Tuesday,	October	17.		The	ticket	stubs	and	money	are	due	on	
Tuesday,	November	14.		The	raffle	takes	place	on	Wednesday,	November	29	in	the	
school	gymnasium.		Thank	you	for	your	support!

SPECIAL	VOLUNTEER	SKILLS	NEEDED!

IHMS	is	looking	to	update	their	Remembrance	Day	cross	that	is	used	for	our	school	Remembrance	Day	Service.		If	you	have	crafty	/	
artistic	skills	to	share,	please	contact	the	school	office!	

MABELS	LABELS

MABELS	LABELS	are	labels	for	all	your	family’s	needs.	They	are	durable,	waterproof	and	keeps	your	kid’s	belongings	out	of	the	
lost	and	found!	Perfect	for	school	uniforms,	backpacks,	lunch	containers,	water	bottles	and	so	much	more!	

Go	to	www.mabelslabels.ca	and	in	the	menu	tap	on	'Support	a	Fundraiser'.	Search	for	'IHM	Lubov	Nursery	School	(Winnipeg)’	
and	you	will	support	Любов	Садочок	program	while	you	shop.	Your	support	is	appreciated!

WEDNESDAY,	OCTOBER	18	-	IMMUNIZATION	CLINIC

The	Manitoba	school-based	immunization	program	through	the	WRHA	is	offering	
students	in	Grade	6-8	a	chance	to	receive	their	immunization	and/or	any	catch-up	on	
missed	immunizations.	The	immunization	will	be	in	the	afternoon.		Please	call	the	Public	
Health	Nurse	at	204-792-6765	if	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns.		

FRIDAY,	OCTOBER	20	-	BABYSITTERS	TRAINING	COURSE

IHMS	is	pleased	to	offer,	in	conjunction	with	South	Winnipeg	Family	Information	Centre,	the	Basics	for	Babysitters	course.		
Course	was	open	for	registration	to	Grade	7	students.		There	are	still	a	few	spot	left	if	any	Grade	8	would	like	to	register.

A	MESSAGE	FROM	THE	GRADE	5	RECYCLING	TEAM!

Along	with	their	regular	recycling	program,	the	Grade	5	class	will	continue	to	collect	Tabs	&	Single-use	batteries!

A	note	about	Single-use	batteries:	The	Call2Recycle	collection	box	will	be	located	in	the	Gr.	5	Classroom,	where	our	
students	will	“Charge	Up	for	Safety”	and	ensure	all	batteries	are	ready	for	shipping	to	be	recycled	safely.		Please	help	us	
by	ensuring	only	the	following	batteries	are	included:


Rechargeable	Batteries

- Nickel	Cadmium

- Nickel	Metal	Hydride

- Nichel	Zinc


Recycling	is	Simple!		Place	the	battery	into	a	clear	plastic	bag	such	as	the	Call2Recycle	special	bags	(available	by	request),	Produce	
bags,	Newspaper	bags	or	Ziploc	bags	and	the	Grade	5	class	takes	care	of	the	rest!

Primary	Batteries

- Alkaline	(under	12v)

- Carbon	Zinc

PREPARING	FOR	HALLOWEEN

On	October	31,	students	may	wear	a	fun	and	creative	costume	to	school,	or	students	may	come	dressed	in	black	and	orange.	

Costumes	must	not	depict	a	scary	or	evil	character.		Due	to	health	&	safety	concerns,	no	food	or	candy	treats	please.		

BISHOP	ANDRIY	RABIY	VISITS	IHMS

Bishop	Andriy	Rabiy	visited	IHMS	on	Friday	morning	(October	13).		He	chatted	with	
the	children	in	the	classrooms	and	met	the	staff.		Bishop	Andriy	is	the	Auxiliary	
Bishop	for	the	Archeparchy	of	Winnipeg.		IHMS	is	grateful	for	all	his	support.

IHMS	FACEBOOK	Have	you	had	a	chance	
to	follow	and		‘like	👍 ’	IHMS	on	Facebook?!

https://www.facebook.com/
immaculateheartofmary
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